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******PUBLICATION ADVISORY****** 
UCRDATATOOL.GOV UPDATED WITH 2010 DATA 

 
 

WASHINGTON – Two Justice Department agencies, the Bureau of Justice Statistics (BJS) and the FBI, 
announced today that 2010 Uniform Crime Reporting Program data have been added to the online data 
access tool, www.ucrdatatool.gov. This table-building tool provides national- and state-level crime data 
from 1960 through 2010. The tool includes data from 1985 through 2010 for law enforcement agencies 
serving cities with populations of 10,000 or more and county law enforcement agencies with jurisdiction 
over populations of 25,000 or more. Not all data are available for each jurisdiction for each year. 
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# # # 
The Office of Justice Programs (OJP), headed by Acting Assistant Attorney General Mary Lou Leary, 
provides federal leadership in developing the nation’s capacity to prevent and control crime, administer 
justice, and assist victims. OJP has six components: the Bureau of Justice Assistance; the Bureau of 
Justice Statistics; the National Institute of Justice; the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency 
Prevention; the Office for Victims of Crime; and the Office of Sex Offender Sentencing, Monitoring, 
Apprehending, Registering, and Tracking. More information about OJP can be found at 
http://www.ojp.gov. 
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